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Re. Development at Brooklands Farm South Street Whitstable

We are strongly against the above Development for the following reasons

1

o

This area of Chestfield is already over Developed with housing and is slowly
Loosing its Village Status

With the present housing development taking place around the Whitstable and
Chestfield area where is all the water services coming from and what protection

Will there be from the local stream

How will the requirements for medical NHS and schools be contained bearing
In mind the extra pressures this will place on the existing system

Has anyone looked into the disruption and noise due to this development on a
Daily basis on a very narrow roadway around this area

Bearing in mind all the above it must be considered and come to the conclusion

That this Development is not in the interest for this area and should therefore be
cancelled
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